
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2022-23 
ILLINOIS SPECIAL EDUCATION TEACHER TUITION WAIVER (SETTW) PROGRAM 

NOTICE OF UNAVAILABLE WAIVERS  
 

This letter is to notify you that, while the Illinois Student Assistance Commission (ISAC) 
recognizes that you are a qualified applicant for the 2022-23 SETTW Program, a waiver will 
not be awarded to you at this time because of limited availability. 
 
A maximum of 250 tuition waivers is awarded to qualified applicants each year.  The waivers 
are allocated between currently licensed teachers, high school graduates from the current 
academic year and high school graduates from previous academic years.   
 
Only if any students decide not to accept the award, or are determined ineligible through the 
college certification, will additional awards be announced later this year (anticipated to be 
fall of 2022).  
 
The 2023-24 SETTW application will be available in December 2022.  
 
For current SETTW processing updates, and to learn more about the financial aid process 
and available programs, visit our website at isac.org. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact an ISAC Call Center Representative via 
telephone at 800.899.ISAC (4722), or email at isac.studentservices@illinois.gov. 
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